
 

Values Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Our focus value this half term is BE KIND 

Kindness is one of our five core values at Greenholm Primary School, and we will 

be focusing on what that this looks like in this half term. Many of our values 

overlap and we will still be praising the others when we see them however, our 

assemblies will be focused on Be Kind.  

The children will be working on what kindness is and how we can always show 

kind behaviours in and outside of school.  Below is a table to help guide you on 

what behaviours we would like to see. 

Be Kind 

What we will see in school What you can see at home 

We are kind by making sure our 

school is a happy place for everyone. 

  

- Helping others and looking out for 

each other 

- Understand and respect how others 

are feeling 

- Kind words, kind actions, kind face 

- We make sure everyone is included, 

and no-one feels left  

Sharing with others 

 

Helping others in your home and 

community 

 

Looking after your animals 

 

Using considerate words at home 

 

 



If your child wows you in some way by being consistently kind, please nominate 

them for the Values Hero Award by emailing the school office 

enquiry@grnholm.bham.sch.uk   with your reasons why. We will try our best to 

highlight this effort in our whole school assembly.  

 

Thank you for working with us and helping to develop our children’s character.  
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